
 
 

Well 15 CAP Members 
Needed 

 
Volunteer to serve on 
the Citizen’s 
Advisory Panel for 
this project. Your 
participation would 
be greatly 
appreciated. Contact 
the Utility at 608-
266-4651 or email: 
water@cityofmadiso
n.com if you are 
interested.  

Meeting 
Location

Notice of Public Meeting 
 
Thursday March 10th, 6:30 p.m. to 8:00 p.m. 
Streets East Facility Lunch Room 
4602 Sycamore Avenue 
Madison, WI 
 
Topic: 
How the Water Utility has been and will be 
dealing with the volatile organic 
compounds (VOC) in Well 15.   
 
Your Common Council Alder Joe Clausius and 
Water Utility Staff will be available to explain and 
discuss what the Utility has been doing with regard 
to rising VOC levels in Well 15. These compounds 
do not violate any current regulations however the 
Utility is preparing in case we have to deal with the 
VOC’s at Well 15.  For additional details please go 
to the Utility’s Web page on the topic and review the 
report located at: 
http://www.cityofmadison.com/water/plans/documen
ts/2011_01_10MARSWaterQualityMemo.pdf 
 
For additional information please contact: 
 
Al Larson, PE, BCEE 
Principal Engineer 
608-266-4653 
allarson@cityofmadison.com 
or the Water Utility @ 608-266-4651 
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